
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

 
 
RE: RFP No. 22-R00067/PH – Utility Billing Software 
 
 
Date:  April 26, 2023 
 
 
To all Interested Parties, 
 
After reviewing the proposals received, staff recommends that the Hernando County Board of 
County Commissioners approve the award for RFP No. 22-R00067/PH, Utility Billing Software 
to: 
 

Systems & Software 
   
Final award is subject to funding availability, insurance coverage and approval by the Hernando 
County Board of County Commissioners. 
We would like to thank the firms for their time and effort in preparing a response to this 
solicitation.  We appreciate your doing business with Hernando County. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Carla Rossiter-Smith, MSM PMP 
Procurement and Grants Manager 
 
 
pc via email: Cheri Cameron, Utilities Business Manager 
  Gordon Onderdonk, PE, LEED AP, Director of Utilities 
     
cc:  Clerk of the Court 

Contract File No. 22-R00067/PH 
 


